
What happens 
now?
The parking we plan to provide  
will be the subject of an 
independent safety audit.

The additional layers of 
consultation mean that we are 
unlikely to be lodging our consent 
application until June. 

We will continue to work with 
those landowners directly affected 
by the SH12 Waipapa Corridor 
Improvements project.

We will keep you informed as 
we continue to work through 
the construction details, traffic 
management plans and the 
programme of works.

From the feedback we received at our Neighbourhood Evening and our Community Pop-up late 
March we heard that the issue causing the most concern was the loss of car parking spaces.
We undertook to continue to work with those businesses most 
affected to see how we might amend our design to provide 
more parking.

Many of the car parks on Skippers Lane and on either side 
of the state highway are on land owned by the NZ Transport 

Agency. We are not required to provide car parking but we 
recognise its importance to many of the existing businesses.  

We have thoroughly explored the issue of additional parking 
and what you can see on the plan is what we plan to provide 
subject to an independent safety audit.
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MORE INFORMATION 
If you would like to receive regular updates on the project once construction starts, go to the link below and sign up 
for the monthly email updates:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/connecting-northland/twin-coast-discovery-route/waipapa-growth/


